
 

 

Caterpillar Class What an exciting week we 
have had, the egg in our classroom hatched 
and we received a note and the story ‘The 
egg’ from the mummy dragon. In drawing 
club we have been thinking about what we would take 
with us if we went for a journey with the dragon, what 
tricks we would teach our dragon and where we think 
our dragon would like to go. Our 'spy cameras' have 
caught footage of the dragon in the playground and at 
Space2Grow. We have loved hunting for signs and see-
ing where our dragon might have been.  

Butterflies have had a successful week. They have dis-
played trust in their own and their team's  
abilities to rehearse and perform their class  
assembly. It's so lovely to see how they have  
blossomed and perform with clear, confident and hap-
py voices. 

Moon Buggies  Otters used their designs to create 
their own lunar rovers. They used egg boxes for the 
chassis and hack saws to cut dowel to the correct 
size for the axle. Hand drills were used to make 
holes in plastic lids for the wheels. 

A Note From The St Andrew’s Team 

What a great start to the year we have had at St Andrews. 

This half term has been full of exciting learning, trips and 

teamwork. We wish you all a very relaxing and enjoyable 

half term and can't wait to see you all when we come back 

for the next half of the spring term.  We would also like to  

wish Miss Ford-Brookes lots of luck as she starts her new 

placement at Potters Gate. We look forward to seeing her-

back at St Andrew’s in the Summer Term. 
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17th-21st February Half Term 

24th February  INSET Day  

25th March   Skateboardng Workshop—PE Kit ALL children 

6th March   World Book Day (Pyjamas & Dressing Gowns) 

6th March   Farnham’s Got Talent 

11th March   Author Visit 

14th March   Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle 

18th May   Spring Fair 

 

Seb 

Theo 

All Otters 

Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

 

Stanley 

Violet R 

Eva B 

All Butterflies 

Bishops 

 

 

A Gentle Reminder…. 

• Monday 24th February is an INSET Day 

and the school will be closed 

• Early morning work starts from 8.25am, 

so please do arrive on time each day 

• Please allow 48-hrs off school following 

any sickness or Diahrreah  

• Please LABEL EVERYTHING!! Reuniting 

missing  items with their correct owner is 

much easier when things are labelled 

POETRY COMPETITION 

Details have been sent out about a poetry 
competition and a competition to create 
your own superhero! We love to see your 

entries and to showcase the lovely work of  
St Andrews children.  

TEAM RUBIKON  -  Tuesday 25th February 

The whole school will be taking part in a skate-

boarding / scooter workshop, so please send 

your child in PE Kit and trainers (NO high tops 

please). Helmets will be provided. 
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Making moon buggies 

 



Butterfly Class 
Assembly 

 








